
 

REF:  HT/tlb 
 
Wednesday 18th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that members of the Leadership Team will be meeting with 
Ofsted in a ‘virtual’ visit tomorrow, conducted over Teams by two of Her Majesty’s 
Inspectors. 

During the visit, we will talk with Inspectors about the barriers that the school is facing in 
managing the return to opening fully, how pupils are getting back into expected 
routines and their behaviour, and the school’s safeguarding arrangements. Inspectors 
will also talk to the Leadership Team about how remote learning fits into our school’s 
wider curriculum plans. Inspectors will ask leaders what steps they are taking to provide 
an appropriate curriculum and how we are ensuring that our young people are learning 
in a safe environment.  

After the visit, Ofsted will write a short letter, which will be published on our website and 
which I will share with you as soon as it is available. 

I hope that you and your families are keeping well. 
 
With very best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
MRS S FAIRBAIRN 
Executive Headteacher 
 


